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Deer Park Young Farmers of Texas
Tax ID number: 74-60842598
6804 Line Drive

Pasadena, TX 77505

Dear Sir or Madam,

The Deer Park Young Farmers of Texas will be hosting one of our largest fundraisers of the
school year, Fish Fest on Saturday, April 01, 2023. The Deer Park Young Farmers of Texas
works with and supports the Deer Park FFA Chapter. Since its establishment in 1996, the
Chapter has been expanding both in student enrollment and in educational experiences offered.
Our FFA students successfully strive to live by the FFA Motto and Standards of Serving,
Leadership, and Career development. Through their community service, raising of livestock,
building mechanical projects or team competitions, these amazing students have demonstrated
that they care for more than themselves. They commit to caring for people and animals
through their FFA involvement.

The Deer Park Young Farmers of Texas supports various student endeavors that go beyond the
scope of the normal classroom environment including career development and leadership
experiences. We need your assistance to continue supporting these fine young people, and we
ask for your help.

We are requesting contributions from the community to assist with the sizable expense of this
annual Fish Fest event. The Deer Park Young Farmers of Texas will be extending benefits for
the following levels of sponsorship:

Platinum - $1,000 plus - highlighted with an individual promotional banner displayed near
the fishing ponds.

Gold - $500 plus — acknowledged with signage at the fishing ponds.
Silver - $250 plus — acknowledged with signage at the weight stations.

Bronze- $100 plus- acknowledged at the event.

All donors will be recognized on our official Fish Fest flyer and registration forms that are
distributed to Deer Park ISD students and displayed throughout the community in area
businesses. We will also be advertising on social media and posting an individual thank you,
linking your business pages.

With your much needed help, we know we can make this a fun and successful event. If you
have any questions, please email deerparkyoungfarmers@gmail.com. To ensure full
recognition, donations must be received by February 24, 2023. All donations received after
February 24" will receive partial recognition.

Thank you in advance for your support!

Levi Harper, President




